Year 6 Newsletter - Summer 2021.

Dear Parents,

Well, we are now entering the final half term before the children leave Weston Turville CE School and begin a new chapter in their lives. We do not know where the time has gone and will be so sad to say goodbye to them.

It was an absolute pleasure taking the class to Longridge and Coombe Hill before half term. They were enthusiastic, fully of energy and impeccably behaved. Green Park have now confirmed our postponed activity day on Wednesday 30th June. Your child will need to be dropped off at Green Park, Aston Clinton with a packed lunch and wearing sports clothing and trainers. Details of timings will be sent in a separate email nearer the time.

Year 6 PE will continue to take place on Monday and Wednesday. We are intending on being outside for most PE lessons, so please make sure your child has taken hay fever medication, if they need it. On particularly hot days, please apply sunscreen before school and make sure your child always has a refillable water bottle. We do have a bottle of sunscreen in the classroom for children to use to top themselves up.

One thing we know the children will find exciting and challenging this half term is the Business Enterprise scheme. The children will be working in groups to plan a small business, with a product to sell. At some point they will be pitching their idea to Mrs Brooks, who will hopefully give them their setting up budget. Any profit made will be split between a charity and the pupils themselves. More details will follow about Business Enterprise in a separate email.

The theme for this half term is 'Enterprise'. The topic grid is attached to this newsletter. Rather than setting formal homework each week, we will be expecting the pupils to spend time at home learning all their lines and song words for the production and preparing any necessary Business Enterprise resources.

Finally, if you have any questions or would like to come in and chat to us, the end of the day is the most convenient time. Please feel free to make an appointment with the office, email us or catch us at the school gate.

mdickinson@westonturville.bucks.sch.uk cclark@westonturville.bucks.sch.uk

Best wishes, Mrs Dickinson Mrs Clark



